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Dear Sirs,

I object in the strongest terms to any permission being granted for flights either in or out
on the northern runway between 11 pm and 7 am.  

The noise from current flights is excessive and my sleep is already disturbed by the flights
landing well after midnight and the early morning flights from 4am.  

Planes pass over this area at quite a low altitude and the noise is horrendous. There is also
often a very strong smell of jet fuel.

There is already tremendous noise and more is completely unacceptable.

Kelly Fogarty

Old Portmarnock 
Co. Dublin
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